Alabama State Board of Podiatry

2777 Zelda Road Montgomery, Alabama 36106
Telephone: (334) 420-7237 Fax: (334) 263-6115

Board Meeting Summary
July 17, 2020
2:00 p.m.

The Alabama State Board of Podiatry held a virtual meeting today, to conduct regular business,
with Chair Garnett calling the meeting to order at 2:00 a.m. After roll call, the Board approved
the minutes from its April 17, 2020 meeting and received a quarterly report from the Executive
Director and Administrator. The Board reviewed and approved a Consent Agreement, conducted
the final adoption of the Application for Spouses of Active-Duty Military Personnel Rule,
Reviewed two inquiries regarding continuing education and controlled substances. The Board
also reviewed a request to expedite the Board Law Examination and discussed several ways to
administer instead of once a year for an in-person examination. The Board reviewed member
terms and recommendations as well as proposed CPME revisions. The Board reviewed and
approved bids for administrative services contract.

Chair Garnett announced that the next scheduled meeting was for Friday, October 16, 2020, at
2:00 p.m. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:45 p.m.



